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Barton Badminton Club 
 
 

Dear Visitor, 
 
We are a competitive but friendly club who are always happy to welcome new members.  
 
Club nights are on Mondays at De Ferrers Trent Campus from 8-10pm and Fridays at John Taylor High School 
Barton from 7.30-10pm. 
 
We welcome visitors to our Friday club nights up to four occasions. Visitors fees are £4 per night. This 
amount will be deducted from the annual membership fee if, after this time, the committee invites you to 
join.  
 
Subscriptions for the club are £110 per season for adults and £42 per season for students. These are the 
prices if paid by the 1st October, which is a 10% discount for early payment.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Sean Parker 
Club Secretary  


